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Project WORLD
	Project Status Meeting

03/03/98

Minutes

11:00 AM to 3:00 PM

116 Wilbur Place, Board Room




	
	VOB Planning Board / Monthly Meeting

Minutes / Action Items

Tuesday April 7, 2015 7:00 pm





	Planning Board Members:


	J.Paliseno, M.Sagliocca, F.Maffucci, M.Kane,  P.Fawcett, G.Proce, C.Low


	
	* - Attendees Bold

Action Item Owners highlighted in Red Font


7:05pm – Planning Board (PB) Meeting Commenced

1. Developer Jim Petrocelli, applicant for the Mini Storage Facility located at 59 Orinoco Drive, attended PB meeting and presented a preliminary Site Plan specifying the details requested by the PB.  After reviewing the preliminary Site Plan, PB members had a series of questions for

Mr. Petrocelli which he answered thoroughly and indicated he is open to suggestions by the PB & VOB on his proposal.  When all PB member’s questions were answered, J.Paliseno informed Mr. Petrocelli the PB would provide their recommendations on the proposal to the VOB Building Inspector (BI) which he could contact for an update.

After Mr. Petrocelli left the room, the PB discussed and documented their recommendations, Covenant & Restrictions, request for a Completed Site Plan and other required documentation.  The PB’s docuemnted recommendations and Covenant & Restrictions were emailed to VOB Building Inspector on April 8, 2015.

The PB voted 5 – 0 in favor of the propose Mini Storage Facility.  PB members who voted in favor were

· Joe Paliseno

· Mark Sagliocca

· Franck Muffucci

· Michael Kane

· Craig Low

Absence from meeting were

· Patrick Fawcett

· Greg Prose

2. The VOB Building Inspector (BI) requested the PB review two applications for 510 Peters Blvd and 53 South Bay Ave.  After reviewing applications, PB recommended both applications move forward with the required ZBA relief.  Formal PB recommendations were documented and  forward to the VOB BI on April 8, 2015.

3. J.Paliseno confirmed all submitted PB’s new and revised VOB Codes were forwarded to VOB Attorney from the VOB BI.  Summary of submitted VOB Codes below

· Revision

· 128.31 Rear Yards 

· 128-73 Demolition Permit Required

· 128-34 Building Height

· 128-26 Fences, hedges and retaining walls

· 128-43,44,45 Sign Code

· Pool Permits

· New

· New Generator Code

4. J.Paliseno will contact F.Maffucci verifying if the revised Shed Code ready for submission – J.Paliseno
5. Contact P.Fawcett  verifying if Dumpster Code 128.57 has been revised removing “without a permit if the dumpster is placed in the rear yard” ensuring all Dumpsters require a permit – J.Paliseno
6. C.Low stated he did not realize any new opportunities collecting incremental fees from submitted Commercial Permits which currently requires a Building Permit.  Further analysis required regarding if incremental fees can be collected from Cell Tower upgrades – C.Low
9:30 pm – Planning Board (PB) Meeting Ended 

NEXT PB MEETING WILL BE HELD May 12 @ 7:00pm at VILLAGE HALL


IF YOU UNABLE TO ATTEND A MEETING, PLEASE ADVISED PB 
CHAIRMAN PRIOR. 
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